
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

    

 
 
 
29 June 2021 

 

To whom it may concern    

 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Supply of MASH Road Safety Hardware 
 
Waka Kotahi is aware that the supply of road safety hardware to the NZ market is coming under pressure from 
global logistics constraints.  This may affect the ability of System Suppliers and System Installers to meet 
contracted agreements to supply MASH compliant road safety hardware for new construction and maintenance 
projects. 
 
System Installers may request dispensation to substitute MASH end terminals with NCHRP 350 end terminals 
only where supply of MASH products is not available from any NZ supplier.  The supply issue must be confirmed 
by the System Installer in writing (email is acceptable), following contact with the NZ suppliers (including but not 
limited to CSP Pacific, Ingal Civil and Steelgal). 
 
This dispensation must be sought from the Waka Kotahi Project Manager (for NOC contracts the Project Manager 
may be the Contract Manager) and recorded in the contract’s quality assurance records. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
James Hughes 
Lead Safety Advisor 
Transport Services 
DDI +64 4 894 6312 
M +64 21 562 769   
E james.hughes@nzta.govt.nz 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


